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We had our Annual Presidents Day target tournament this past weekend.  With a 
good turnout of 35 competitive shooters plus some non comp shooters. I would like 
to thank all who helped out with the tournament. 

With turkey hunting season approaching people are getting ready to sight in their 
broad heads. Just a reminder there is absolutely NO broadheads to be shot at the 
indoor range. You can shoot them at the outdoor range into your OWN target.  

There are still a few weeks of indoor target league and 3D leagues so come on 
down and do some shooting before it's over.  

We have put in new targets and new lighting on the shooting line and in front of 
targets.  We will be selling some Bulldog range targets. They are 50x50 if anyone 
is interested please call Trent @ 402-580-0803  

Our annual banquet is coming up on March 7th so please RSVP to pbar-
chery@gmail.com so we can make sure we have enough food for everyone. We are 
hoping for a great turnout of members.   

We will be hosting our annual IceBreaker 3d on March 28th and 29th. Come out and 
support the club.   

Trent Allen 

New Members  

 We have twelve new memberships joining our club. 

 

Dean Bunch  Haley Knutson and Family 

Chad Scott   Tae-Wan Kim and Family 

Mary Putnam  Todd Styskal and Family 

Gaven Nelson  Terry Nelson and Family 

Todd DeBuse  Diane Joy and Family 

Payton Carey  Angie Bornschlegl and Family 

   

We welcome all of you and look forward to seeing you at the range. 

Target  Report  

Indoor leagues is winding down we have been having a good turn out each 

week.  The next target shoot is the 900 round in July. 3D season is coming up so 

come out,  dust your bows off , shoot the ice breaker and get ready for turkey hunt-

ing.  

Adam Jirovsky 

http://webmail-classic.windstream.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=pbarchery%40gmail.com
http://webmail-classic.windstream.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=pbarchery%40gmail.com


P R E S I D E N T  

T r e n t  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 8 0 - 0 8 0 3   

t r e n t a l l e n @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e

t   

 

T A R G E T  R E P .  

A d a m  J i r o v s k y  

( 4 0 6 ) 7 5 0 - 1 8 5 0  

s l a m d a m @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

B O W H U N T E R  R E P .  

D a v e  S t a n d l e y  

( 4 0 2 ) 8 7 5 - 2 6 5 1  

l a u r i 2 4 6 @ g m a i l . c o m  

 

T R E A S U R E R  /  S E C R E T A R Y  

K e l l y  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 1 6 - 2 8 8 1  

k a l l e n 7 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

R A N G E  M A S T E R  

G a y l e n  R o g e r s  
g r o g e r s 1 8 0 0 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

Y O U T H  E D U C A T I O N  C O O R .  

D a v e  S o b o t k a  

( 4 0 2 ) 2 0 2 - 5 0 8 0  

D s o b o t k a 2 @ h u s k e r s . u n l . e d u  

 

W E B S I T E  C O O R D I N A T O R /  

N E W S L E T T E R  E D I T O R  

T i m K a l d a h l  

( 4 0 2 )  6 1 3 - 4 7 9 9  

t k a l d a h l 2 0 0 0 @ g m a i l . c o m   

 

 

 

Board Members 

Board Meeting 
 

March 18th, at 7:00 p.m. 

Outdoor Range 

725 Carlton Dr. 

Treasurer Repor t  

Jan/Feb 

 Income 

Jan/Feb 

Expenses 
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Greetings all PB members, hope everyone had a wonderful fall/winter hunting season.  Many are anxious 
for spring turkey season to get underway because we are all stir crazy at this point.  That’s why there are 
winter indoor 3D’s.  As the bowhunter reps I and Roy Shelton would like to thank all of you for helping 
out with the winter indoor Thursday night 3D league and the Jan. 17/18 Indoor 3D.  Couldn’t do it with-
out all of the help, so thanks again to all involved that helped.   

The Jan 17/18 3D public indoor went well, there were a total of 77 shooters.  We also had variety of 
shooters, including all ages, and styles.  Getting the families involved, and having fun, this is what Roy 
and I are striving for, the more (fun) the better.  Right?  We also had several positive responses on the so-
cial internet.  The shoot went well, and thanks again to everyone who helped.  PB’s next 3D (outdoor) is 
March 28/29. 

Thursday night 3D league is in progress and going well, as there has been an average of thirty or so each 
night. This year we have three different father/daughter combinations and several other family/friend 
combinations shooting together.  The atmosphere is relaxed and fun, with some friendly completion here 
and there.  Thursday night 3D league is run by Randy Bartelt, Bob Rau and Robin Ward, so if you get a 
chance please thank them.  There are a few weeks left to get in on the Thursday night 3D’s - the fun starts 
at 7:00.  

 By Dave Standley  

Bowhunter Report  

New Combination  

The combination will be changed on Saturday, March 14th. The outdoor range and indoor range will 
both be changed to ____  This new combination is for members in good standings, if the combination 
does not appear in the blank above, then your membership is past due. Please contact Kelly Allen to pay 
so you can continue using the ranges. 

Wood Cutt ing  

We will be having a wood cutting day at the outdoor range on March 14th at 10am. If you are in need 

or want some firewood please bring your truck and saw; cut and haul as much as you want.  



 





2015 Schedule  

MARCH  
7th Banquet 
8th NASP Tournament 
28th & 29th Icebreaker 3D Tournament 
 
APRIL  
6th JOAD session 2 begins 
11th Intro to Archery begins 
 
MAY  
16th & 17th Outdoor 3D Tournament 
 
JUNE 
20th & 21st Outdoor 3D Tournament 
 

JULY 
13th JOAD session 3 begins 
18th Intro to Archery begins 
19th Target 900 Round 
 
 

AUGUST 
15th & 16th Club Annual Jamboree 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
OCTOBER 
17th & 18th Target 300 
19th JOAD session 4 begins 
24th Intro to Archery begins 
        
 
NOVEMBER 
21st & 22nd Target 300 
 
DECEMBER 
19th & 20th Target 450 

Pop Machine  

The pop machine price will be going up in the near future.  Unfortunately. with the price of pop  continu-

ing to rise in the stores we are forced to raise our prices.  We have not come to a new price yet, but want-

ed to let everyone know so it won’t be a surprise to anyone. 
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E ve n ts  

Junior Olympic Archery Developement/ Adult Achievement Archery program. Learn the fundamentals 

of archery or improve current skills. Our next session will start on April 6th with two shooting times.  

Registration for the first shooting time will be 5:30 with shooting starting at 6:00 pm.  The second ses-

sion will sign in at 7:00 with shooting starting at 7:30.  The range will close at 5 for setup so no open 

shooting. Tim Kaldahl is our new instructor for the JOAD/AAA.  Dave Sobotka will soon be completing 

his level 2 certification as well.  For more information contact Dave or Tim. 

Tim Kaldahl   402 613 4799 

Dave Sobotka   402 202 5080 

 

 

J O A D  /  A A A   

M e m b e r  E x c h a n g e  

The member exchange is an area to buy sell or trade archery equipment.  The Web Site has a member ex-

change tab as well.  If you would like to advertise archery equipment for sale or trade send and e-mail to 

tkaldahl2000@gmail.com 

Bear Mauler: 45—60 lb draw weight.  Draw length 26” to 31”. Axle to Axle 31.25” Brace Height 6.75”.  

Right Handed bow with arrows and case.  $360.00.  Contact Rodney Lange at (402) 438-9657 or at 

smlange@windstream.net.   

Mission Ballistics 50 to 70 lb draw weight.  Draw length 26” to 30”. Axle to Axle 30 1/2 “ 7” brace 

height.  Left Handed bow with quiver, 6 arrows and case for $375.00  The bow has an Apex 5 pin sight 

and QAD Ultrarest HDx on it. Contact Rodney Lange at (402) 438-9657 or at smlange@windstream.net.   

Diamond Razor Edge.  30 to 60 lb draw weight. Draw length 19” to 29”. Axle to Axle 31”. 7” brace 

height.  Left handed  bow with bolt on quiver, arrows, and Truball trigger release. $195.00. Contact Rod-

ney Lange at (402) 438-9657 or at smlange@windstream.net.   

See WWW.PrairieBowmen.com and click on the members exchange tab for more items. 

3 D  L e a g u e s  

Ta r g e t  L e a g u e s  

Target Leagues will be continue until March 17th.  Registration begins a 6:30 shooting at 7pm.Cost is $5 

for members and $7 for non members per night. For more information contact Target Rep Adam Ji-

rovsky at (406)-750-1850 

3D Leagues will be continue until March 19th.  Registration begins at 6:30pm shooting at 7pm.  Cost is 

$5 for members and $7for non members. The range will close at 6pm for setup. For more information 

contact 3D Rep  Dave Standley at (402) 875-2651 



O U T D O O R  R A N G E  

7 2 5  C a r l t o n  D r i v e  

 

60 YEARS OF 

  

STRAIGHT SHOOTING 

March 2015 
Issue 

Tim Kaldahl 

5318 Stockwell St. 

Lincoln, NE,68506  

We are on the Web 

www.Prairiebowmen.org 

Stamp  

Here 

 

Missing something? Found something? Arrows, jackets, and note-

books keep showing up at both the indoor and outdoor range. Be 

sure to leave found items on the desk or bench.  

Lockers  
 

We have lockers for 

rent at the indoor 

range.  

$50 per year 

 or  

$30 per six months 

Send email to  

pbarchery@gmail.com 

L o s t  a n d  Fo u n d  

I N D O O R  R A N G E  

3 4 5  S.  1 4 T H  S T.  

E - M a i l  L i s t i n g  

There is often important news that happens faster 

than the newsletter. Don’t miss out! If you have-

n’t been receiving e-mail form the club, then 

make sure we have your current e-mail address.  

Contact Kelly Allen at kallen76@windstream.net 

to confirm your e-mail.  


